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INVITATION TO BID FOR THE PROCUREMENT OF ONE (1) BRAND NEW
MOTOR VEHICLE

The Philippine Embassy in Wellington, New Zealand, through the General Appropriations Act
of FY2019, intends to apply the sum of seventy thousand New Zealand dollars (NZ$70,000.00) being
the Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC) to payments under the contract for the procurement of one
(1) brand new motor vehicle as official car. Bids received in excess of the ABC shall be automatically
rejected at bid opening.

The Philippine Embassy in Wellington, New Zealand now invites bids for the procurement of
one (1) brand new motor vehicle as official car, with the following basic specifications:

Make/body type : 12-seater van

Engine displacement 2500 cc to 3000 cc

Fuel : Diesel

Transmission : Automatic

Exterior color : Gray/Silver

Upholstery ; Canvas seat cover

Warranty ' Maximum of 3 years’ warranty, with additional 2 years

(within the budget)

Delivery of said vehicle is required within six (6) months from the date of the signing of the
contract.

Bidding will be conducted through open competitive bidding procedures using a non-
discretionary “pass/fail” criterion pursuant to the guidelines of the Philippine Government Procurement
Reform Law (R.A. No. 9184) and Annex “A” of the Government Procurement Policy Board (GPPB)
Resolution No.:28-2017.

Bidding is open to all interested bidders, whether local or foreign.
Interested bidders may obtain further information from the Philippine Embassy in Wellington,

New Zealand and request for a copy of the Bidding Documents via email .through
wellington.pe@philembassy.or.nz until 14 October 2019, Monday.

The Philippine Embassy in Wellington, New Zealand will hold a Pre-Bid Conference on 14
October 2019, Friday, at 3:00 P.M. at the Sentro Rizal of the Philippine Embassy located at 50 Hobson
Street, Thorndon, Wellington, which will be open to all interested parties.

Bids must be received by the Bids and Awards Committee of the Philippine Embassy at 50
Hobson Street, Thorndon, Wellington on or before 11:00 A.M. of 18 October 2019, Friday. Bid opening
shall be held on the same date at 3:00 P.M. in the presence of the Bidders’ representatives who choose
to attend at the address above-specified. Late bids shall not be accepted.

The Philippine Embassy in Wellington, New Zealand reserves the right to accept or reject any
bid, to annul the bidding process, and to reject bids at any time prior to contract award, without thereby
incurring any liability to the affected bidder or bidders.

For further information, please email wellington.pe@philembassy.org.nz, with the following

subject: Public Bidding for Official Car
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